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To

President

Rotary Club of Kushtia

Bangladesh

Subject: Request to provide support to increase facilities of COVID-19 patient’s treatment in
Kushtia.

Dear Sir,

With respect to informing you that, 2nd phase of COVID-19 is already started. Day by
patients are increasing at Kushtia 250-Bed General Hospital. Every day covid-19 patients are
admitted. They need High Flow Oxygen. At present ICU treatment facilities is not sufficient for
covid-19 patients. So the patient needs to go to Dhaka for better treatment and it’s very costly for
them. Now it’s very necessary to arrange High Flow Oxygen supply facility for all patients in the
Kushtia district. We need to increase treatment facilities. For this purpose, we need 10 High
Flow Nasal Cannula and 5 ICU beds.

Rotary is working in the community. We know Rotary extended hand for fighting this pandemic
situation all over the world. Therefore, we are requesting you to provide support for us to
increase the COVID-19 treatment facilities.

If you provide us High Flow Nasal Cannula and ICU Beds, we can arrange treatment for more
patients. We have professional and we can maintain the equipment when need. We have
qualified doctors and nurses who will take care of it. And another important fact is that
community people will get benefit from your help.

Together we can give support in community.

With regards,

Dr. Tapash Kumar Sarkar

Resident Medical Officer

Kushtia 250-Bed General Hospital
Kushtia, Bangladesh




